Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 1:53 PM

To: 'Betsey Kane'
Subject: RE: Power Increase

Dear Ms. Kane,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto Commission Deputy Clerk I Florida Public Service Commission 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tallahassee, FL 32399 (850) 413-6010

----Original Message----

From: Betsey Kane [mailto:kanebetsey@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:35 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Power Increase

My power for my home at 77 Beaver Lake Circle Ormond BeaCh Fl 32174 I'd provided by FLP. I feel they should not be allowed to increase payments to share holders. The current dividend would remain the same if this increase is not passed. It is being request for greed and will not be not reduce their or there shareholders return if not allowed. People who are struggling to make ends meet should not be charge additional funds when not needed to supply the item provided. That as stated is pure greed. Sincerely Betsey Kane.

Sent from my iPhone